
Agreed Report Board of Management Thursday 27th February 2020 

• Welcome extended to all new members of the BOM. 
• Congratulations extended to Board member Nicole McGowan on the birth of her 

baby.  
• College policies were reviewed and ratified by the BOM. 
• The Child Protection Oversight Report was presented and no issues.  
• Board members provided suggestions for upcoming courses. 
• BOM complemented the Staff and Student Council on works completed and 

achievements to date.  

 


